
 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

2022 AUDITOR’S REPORT 

 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the annual financial report of the auditor of 
Riverdale Municipality, for the year 2022 together with the related financial 
statements, have been deposited in the office of the Chief Administrative Officer 
of the municipality, 670 2nd Avenue, Rivers, MB and are available for inspection by 
any person, during office hours. 
 
Any person, at his/her expense, may make a copy thereof or extracts therefrom. 
 
Dated at Rivers, Manitoba this 22nd day of November, 2024. 
 
 
Marci Quane, CMMA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 

 


